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Dates to Note:�


Sept. 6th – Soccer tryouts (boys and girls)


Sept. 7th & 21st – Purple Friday


Sept. 10th – Cross Country meeting


Sept. 12th – Back-to-School Night


Sept. 28th – Goal-setting Conferences


October 1st – Individual picture day


Oct. 3rd – Early release for students








Science:  Ms. Bovill & Mrs. Castillo will each be teaching sections of the 8th grade class in science. In 8th grade we will be exploring Chemistry and Physics. We will dive right into our first content unit Basic Chemistry: States of Matter. We have very high expectations for our kids and will be pushing them to think independently, problem solve, and explain their thinking through writing.











Resources: This year students in 8th grade will be participating in Spanish two days per week, health once per week, technology once per week, PE once per week, and they will have a newly scheduled library block on Mondays so that they can regularly check out (and return!) books. These are, of course, in addition, to math, ELA, and science daily and advisory twice per week.











Reminders:


Students should be in their Tunbridge uniform (including black or gray bottoms) & athletic shoes each day.





School starts at 7:55am and ends at 2:30pm. Make sure you’re arranging transportation accordingly!





8th graders will meet for Advisory on Wednesday mornings this year. Our first unit: Knowing the Roles and Responsibilities of a Tunbridge 8th grader!





Cell phones are to be left in lockers during the school day. If you need to reach your child, please call the main office.











Math:  Welcome back! Mr. Arbuckle and Ms. Bovill will each have a section of 8th grade math which begin with a study of exponents and the laws of exponents as well as scientific notation and operations with numbers in scientific notation. It is essential that students are comfortable with integer and decimal operations in order to be successful with this unit. We will be using workshop time in classes to ensure students are fluent with these skills to support the more challenging work.





Students in the Algebra class start with a long unit on the relationships between quantities in tables, graphs, and equations. We analyze the properties of numbers and equations to manipulate them accurately. 
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Humanities:  Hello 8th-grade families! Welcome to Humanities, where we will be jumping right into our first novel, Inside Out and Back Again by Thanhha Lai. It's a beautifully written book of narrative poetry that tells the story of a young girl's experience as a refugee during and after the Vietnam War. Please be sure your eighth-grader brings the 3-ring binder we requested on the supply list. With several areas of focus this year – word study, novel study, workshop, and independent reading – having a binder dedicated solely to ELA will be essential. Please be in touch with questions. ---Mr. Ventre � HYPERLINK "mailto:tventre@tunbridgepcs.org" \t "_blank" ��tventre@tunbridgepcs.org�
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